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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

26th Mareh, 1938,

Dear Sirs,
M. I am in receipt of Ir. Plckworth's letter of
yesterday in reply to mine of the 24th instant respecting
the enquiry into the loss of the g.s. "TAYLOR", and the contents
heve been noted.
In reply thereto I have to state that it 1is
enticipated that Mr, Fleetham will be called upon to give
his evidence on Monday, 4th April, after which he will probaddy
be relieved.
The enquiry is not expected to extend beyond
Vednesday, 6th proximo,
I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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